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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your kind donations of Easter eggs for our raffle. The children have enjoyed 

seeing the display grow. We wish you all a lovely Easter break and look forward to seeing you 

all back on 20th April.  

Mrs Dack 

PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATONS 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended the online Parent Consultations this week. 

 

COMIC RELEIF 

We had a great day celebrating Red Nose Day and we raised £295.00 in total. Thank you to 

everyone who contributed. 

 

MOTHERS DAY CELEBRATIONS 

A massive thank you to all the children who came along to the Mother’s Day stalls last week 

and purchased something special for their mums, nans and aunties. We hope you all enjoyed 

your gifts. 

We raised an incredible £718.97 which will go towards the fundraising for our new library. 

 

NEW DINNER MENU 

When we return to school on the 20th April 2022 we will be on Week one of the new summer 

menu. 

 

SWIMMING AND CLUBS 

After the Easter holidays, swimming and clubs will resume the week commencing 25th April 

2022.  

Swimming contributions can be paid on Pay360. 

 

 CATCH UP CLASSES 

Catch up sessions will start again week commencing the 25th Aril 2022. New invite letters  

will be sent out. 



 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

It is important that your child wears the appropriate styles and colours so that they feel part of 
the community. Items with the school logo can be purchased on line at 
www.classembroidery.co.uk. Children not wearing the correct school uniform will receive a 
reminder letter to take home.  Swimming hats can be purchased from the school office.  All 
items are to be clearly name labelled. 

Winter  

Navy fleece (reversible waterproof fleece is also available) with the school logo  

Navy sweatshirts with the school logo 

White polo shirts with the school logo 

Grey trousers or skirts 

Black shoes (no high heels or sling backs) 

Summer 

Blue and white striped or checked dresses 

Navy sweatshirt cardigan with the school logo  

Grey shorts 

Black shoes or sandals (no high heels, sling-backs or ‘jellies’) 

PE Kit  

White t-shirt with the school logo 

Navy blue shorts 

Navy blue track suit for use on the playground all year 

Black plimsolls for indoor use and on the playground 

Trainers for the field in the summer only 

PE bag with the school logo 

Swimming Kit  

A sensible swimming costume (no bikinis) 

A school logo swimming cap (compulsory) 

A large towel 

Swimming bag 

 

Book bag with the school logo – All Year 

 
 



4th April -  18th 
April 

Easter hoildays 

  SUMMER TERM 2022 
Year 6 stop Swimming / FS Start Swimming 

19th April Inset day 

20th April Pupils return 

2nd May Bank Holiday 

Week of 9th May SATs Week –Year 6 & Breakfast 

Week of 16th May KS1 SATs 

Mon 16th May Yr6 Residential Talk 2.30pm Viking Hall 

19th May Class Photos Millennium Hall/ or Outside 

20th May PTA Bingo Night 

Week of 23rd May Swimming Galas/Triathlon 

24th May 2 John’s online training  pupils/ parents/staff 

27th May pm Jubilee Party – Red/white/blue day. Picnic in the park day. 

Week of 30th May Half term 

7th June Pupils and Staff return 


